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Il Rettore

Milan, July 2023

Dear Students, 

 I would like to extend to you, personally and on behalf of the Università Cattolica del Sacro Cuore, 
my warmest welcome, in the hope that, during your years of study at our University, you will be able to 
live a meaningful experience for your cultural, professional and human growth.

 At this important stage of personal development, Università Cattolica aims to be a place where the 
transmission of knowledge forms critical thinking, human relations increase solidarity between people, 
and interdisciplinarity enriches learning.

 In addition to the professors and lecturers and the technical-administrative staff, you will be 
accompanied on your academic journey by Group Tutors: young University graduates who will provide 
you with assistance, information and help so that you can quickly become part of the everyday life of our 
University and make the most of its countless opportunities. 

 I thank you for choosing the Università Cattolica del Sacro Cuore and offer you my best wishes for 
the start of your university career at this University.

         Franco Anelli


